STATEMENT OF REASONS

City of Newcastle upon Tyne
(Hillhead Road)
Pedestrian Crossing 2025


The Council’s reason for proposing the above crossing is as follows:-

There is currently an uncontrolled crossing on Hillhead Road, close to its junction with Greenway.  Newcastle City Council are proposing to upgrade the crossing point to a new Puffin Crossing .  The new Puffin Crossing would improve the facilities on Hillhead Road and increase the safety of pedestrians looking to cross the road.
























